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Unauthorized all day parking outside our 
building is frustrating for us all. We have 
voiced our concerns to Village Square  
property management and they are working 
hard to make sure our patients have a place 
to park.  
Signs have been posted and building  
employees will soon receive permits to hang 
in their cars. A 2 hour parking limit will be 
strictly enforced and any vehicle parked  
beyond that time will be ticketed and possi-
bly towed. We anticipate that this will  
discourage unauthorized parking and help us 
all with the situation.  

Thank you for your patience. 

The Roos Team 

It might be hard to believe when you look 
out of the window, but summer is almost 
here!  
If you are planning on having your braces 
placed before your summer plans kick in, or 
after school ends, you need to schedule 
your appointment with our office soon. 
Spaces fill up quickly for these longer than 
usual appointments – particularly at the  
beginning of the school break, or just  
before school goes back in the fall.  
Tip:  schedule a routine dental cleaning with 
your hygienist before your appointment 
with us, so that your teeth are in the best 
possible shape before your braces go on. 
Call our office today to be sure to get a time 
that works best for you. 
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A passionate dental professional, Alisha Prescott’s in-
dustry knowledge and experience is diverse and well-
rounded. In addition to orthodontics, Alisha has more 
than a decade of experience in general practice, pediat-
ric and cosmetic dentistry. As a Treatment Coordinator, 
Alisha will focus on welcoming new patients to our 
office and ensuring each patient is well acquainted to 
the orthodontic process from start to finish. 

Growing up in the Snoqualmie Valley, Alisha now re-
sides in Issaquah with her husband, Greg. 

Away from the office, Alisha is an avid outdoor enthusi-
ast who enjoys skiing, running, hiking and biking. 
Alisha’s other passions include travelling, enjoying food 
and wine, and frequent visits to Marymoor Park with 
Murphy the Golden Retriever. 

Alisha contributes to multiple organizations including 
past work with Mission of Mercy to provide access to 
dental care, Expanding your Horizons which exposes 
women to pursue STEM degrees, as well as dozens of 
opportunities to speak in front of students on the im-
portance of dental hygiene.  

Please join us in welcoming Alisha to our team! 

 

We appreciate all of our patients  

– and particularly all those who qualify for our 

monthly 

GREAT PATIENT DRAW!  
Congratulations to our MARCH winners and a big 

thank you to their Dentists for partnering with us on 

their care. 

Braden W. (Dr. Cristin Dowd) 
Elizabeth C. (Dr. David Atherton)     

Ella S. (Dr. Christine Wang) 
Rosalinda H. (Dr. Jinju Song) 

Phil K. (Dr. Jennifer Shaw) 

To qualify for the Draw you need to: 

Be on Time for your appointments 

Have no failed appointments 

Be appliance compliant 

Display good oral hygiene 

Have nothing broken or loose! 

On The Wire: The official newsletter of Roos Orthodontics: April/May 2017 

 

 

A referral is the greatest accolade you can give our 

Team. Each time until the end of the school year, that 

a friend referred by you schedules a consultation with 

us, you will receive a $50 Amazon Gift Card. The best 

part… There is no limit. Yes - that’s right - NO LIMIT! 

AND THAT’S NOT ALL… The patient who refers the 

most friends will win a $250 REI card too! Your  

confidence in our practice is greatly appreciated  

and this is our fun way of  

thanking you for  

spreading the word!  


